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I believe making motions toward a country-wide Universal Health Plan is essential. 

Getting it working for the state of Oregon is a good start. We need Universal Health 

plan because people change jobs and our health care can't be tied to one employer 

or another, it should be kept beyond employment - perhaps employers can offset 

employee costs of the plan, but we need to be able to keep our doctors when we 

change jobs (or become jobless for a time). 


